
World Book Day 2021 

Thursday 4th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers and children,  

World Book Day is fast approaching and this year we have a brand new 

competition for you! 

We are asking children to create a representation of their favourite book which 

can fit on a 2p coin-micro art! 

Here are some examples! 

  

You can either draw around a 2p piece onto a piece of paper, or use the 

templates attached to create your micro art. Send your entries in to your 

teacher via Dojo by Friday 5th March and we’ll pick a winner from each class! 

Good luck! 

Miss Scarr 

 



 


